APRIL ROAD WORKS RE-SCHEDULED FOR 2ND-13TH JUNE 2025

APC are pleased to advise that the roadworks postponed from April have been re-scheduled to take place on 2nd-13th June.    Balfour Beatty will be writing to residents to confirm the new dates.

These works will implement the much awaited traffic calming measures and refreshed road markings and signage.    

